KANSAS CITY, MO 64106. Mr. Brian Lamb chairman and cheif exective officer C-SPAN Suite 650 400 N Capitol St NW Washington D.C. 20001 Dear Sirs: First, I will like to thank god for this wonderful moment. Hello, how you doing Sirs. The reason I wrote this letter , is to thank you for baying for our trip to come to Washington D.C.. And the wonderful week I have had at Washington D.C.

Not just for the wonderful week I have had But for all the thing I had learn about the government, and what is happening to this country. What schould we do In the year 2000. Well I don't know what else to say. But thank you very much .

> God pless you and Happy MERRY CHRISTMAST and HAPPY NEW YEAR.

KANSAS CITY, MO. 64124





My Bran Lawl Chairman & Chief Executive officer 400 N, Capital St NW Wash. DC 2000/